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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Subject: Deadline extension for submission of inputs requested by decision X/16 on Transfer of 

Technology and Technology Cooperation 

 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

The purpose of this Notification is to inform the Parties, Governments, relevant international 

organizations, research institutions and stakeholders that the deadline for submission of inputs requested 

in notification 2010-207 of 22 November 2010 and reminder notification 2011-077 of 5 April 2011 

available on the Secretariat’s web site at: https://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2010/ntf-2010-207-tttc-

en.pdf  has been extended, due to the few submissions received to date.  The deadline has therefore been 

extended from 1 May 2011 to 1 June 2011. 

 

I thank you for your cooperation and continued support to the work of the Convention.  

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

Executive Secretary 
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